Chris O'Brien

From:

John j < johnjmorrajr@gmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, February 21, 2025 1:21 PM

To:

House Finance Committee

Subject:

Oppose EV TAX

Dear Chair Abney and members of the Committee,

My name is **John Morra** and I live in Providence,RI. I am submitting testimony in opposition to the proposed electric vehicle registration fee in Governor McKees proposed FY 2026 budget (H5076 Article 5 Section 3). To meet our Act on Climate emissions reductions, we must replace more gas cars with electric vehicles, and this fee would disincentivize EV adoption."

Please do not tax my EV car! It's a great little vehicle and everyone should get one! Don't punish people for doing the right thing for the environment.

John J, Morra Jr. 32 Willow Street Providence, RI 02909 (401) 215-8734 Johnimorrair@gmail.com